SheppardMullin

—> Judicial Clerks

Sheppard Mullin welcomes service by associates, immediately following law school graduation and bar
examination and before commencement of legal practice with the firm, in clerkships with United States District
Courts, United States Circuit Courts of Appeal and state supreme courts. The firm will not offer post-graduate
employment to a student who has accepted a clerkship with a term that begins after the student is scheduled
to start his or her practice at Sheppard Mullin.

To apply, please visit the Current Openings page for Experienced Attorneys.

www.sheppardmullin.com



